24

CENTRAL

June 18, 2020 — Compliance Update

You are receiving this message because we believe your agency may have received product that is

being recalled.

Immediate Action Required — Product Recall Announcement

Out of an overabundance of caution, CTFB is requesting that the following product be thrown away
effective immediately:

Item Number: LS90260
Item Description: Jersey Mikes Philly Style Beef Steak

Product photos can be found below. This recall is being made because the product has exceeded the 6

months past date grace period and no longer meets the Feeding America food safety guidelines.

Please check if your agency received any of this product, dispose of it immediately, and notify clients to

discard if off odor, color, open packaging or freezer burned.

If you have additional questions please review the Food Safety Guidelines November 2019 update found

here.



If you have any questions, or want to request replacement product, please contact us at

agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org.

General Reminders

We want to know if your distribution has changed (or is going to change) due to COVID-19. If you’re
closing, re-opening, adjusting hours, or modifying your distribution model, please reach out to your
Agency Relations Specialist with that updated information or share it via email at

agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org or our partner agency hotline by calling (512) 684-2503.

Remember, we will be sharing COVID-19 resources for partners and our most updated communications

on our website here: https://www.centraltexasfoodbank.org/agencies
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